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7 July 2014

Brendan Boyle

Chief Executive

Ministry of Social Development
Bowen State Building

Bowen Street

WELLINGTON 6011

Dear Brendan

SSC OIA 06/14/06: Transfer of Request

| enclose a copy of an Official Information Act request from Robert Latimer for information
on.the individual employment agreements of Ministry of Social Development Staff.

| am making this transfer under section 14(b)(i) of the Official Information Act 1982 as the
reievant information is not heid by the State Services Commission and | believe it is heid
by the Ministry of Social Development.

Yours sincerely
ﬂ/},.-ﬂ

Liz Sinclair
Deputy Commissioner

2 The Terrace

PO Box 329 Wellington 6140
New Zealand

Phone +64-4-495 6600

Fax +64-4-495 6686

WWWw.ssc.govt.nz



Caution: If you have received this message in error please notify the sender immediately and then
- delete this message along with any attachments. Please treat the contents of this message as
private and in confidence.

----- Original Message-----

From: Robert Latimer [mailto:fyi-request-1765-f131b7be@requests.fyi.org.nz]

Sent: Thursday, 26 June 2014 5:58 p.m.

To: SSC Enquiries [SSC]

Subject: Official Information Act request - Social Development Ministry Employment Contracts and
Overseas Pensions

Dear State Services Commission,

Please tell me whether the employment contracts of any of the employees of the Ministry of Social
Development contain a clause or clauses that, either directly or indirectly, base performance
evaluations and/or financial bonus payments on the amount that New Zealand Superannuation
payments are reduced by the direct deduction of overseas pensions under section 70 of the
Social Security Act 1964.

I am not requesting details, | just want to know whether such clauses exist.
Yours faithfully,

Robert Latimer

This is an OIA request done via the FYI| website.
Please do not send progress updates as PDF files.
Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our

privacy and copyright policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an OIA officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from
your organisation's OlA page.

Caution: If you have received this message in error please notify the sender immediately and then
delete this message along with any attachments. Please treat the contents of this message as
private and confidential.
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